
To the United Methodist Youth Group
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Thank you for the goodies you delivered 

to
 m
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when I got hungry before our regular 

meal tim
e!

 

 

I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and 

may the new year be good to you all.

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Sincerely,  

 
 

 
 

 
Ardis Vukas  

The Open Door  

a newsletter of 
Memorial United  

Methodist Church  
 Office@mccookumc.org              

105 East E Street   McCook, NE 69001                308-345-2445  

To the United Methodist Youth Group

ñ 

 

How wonderful of you to give us a Christmas 

bag of goodies.  Thank you so much.

 

 

We really appreciate all that your group 

does for our church and for people like us.

 

 

We wish you all Merry Christmas and may 

2016 be a great year for all of you.

 

 

 
 

 
 

Bev & Merv Schliefert
 

´Always remember 

to forget the  

troubles that pass 

away.  But never 

forget to remember 

the blessings that 

come each day.µ 



Page 2                 �-�D�Q�X�D�U�\���¶�7�K�H���2�S�H�Q���'�R�R�U�· 

 Pantry Collection  
Item for January  

 
PEANUT BUTTER 

Celebrations and Announcements 

January Anniversaries 

Lee & Steve Clapp 

Sandy & Bill Graves 

Cindy & Dutch Hughes 

Brenda & Arleigh Kincaid 

Sandy & Chuck Krysl  

Eva & Willard Messinger 

Colleen & Don Olson 

January Birthdays: 

Andrew Aguilar 
Jay Alberts 
Marilyn Anderson  
Randall Bauman 
Kaper Boardman 
Bobbi Bortner 
Janie Bredvick 
Diane Bryant 
Gladys Calvin 
Brody Campbell 
Mark Cappel 
Sable Carfield 
Anna Bell Craw 
Dan Dueland 
Karen Dyer 
Kathy Eaton 
Eloise Farber 
Erika Fisher 
Emma Fries 
Dalton Goodenberger 
Melanie Goodenberger 
Patty Harpham 
Carrie Johnson 
Karmon Johnson 
Chayse Keith 
Jessi Keslin 
Kylar Kinne  
Howard Kool 
Faye Korell 
Kristi Korell  

Sandy Krysl  
Darlene Loper 
Tony Marquardt 
Peggy Messinger 
Roger Messinger 
Molly Miracle 
Sue Ann Mollring  
Irene Neumann 
Mary Jo Overton 
Eldon Parde 
George Patterson 
Jami Radel 
Darrin Samway 
Elda Shields 
Megan Skiles 
Abby Smith  
Joeleen Snyder 
Kellie Soden 
Donna Swanson 
Bob Tiller 
Bobbi Tirrill  
Chandler Wagner 
Leona Webb 
Tim Wiebe 
Connie Wilson 
Baylor Winters 
Sara Wood 

 
Thank you all for your support of The Little  
Blessings Preschool ministry! Your prayers,  

donations, help, and collecting Campbell's and 
Sunny D labels are very much appreciated!  

May God Bless You Abundantly!  
 

Happy and Joyous New Year! 


